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Ottawa 4th December, 1906.

Str,

With reference to your letter of the 29th ultimo, I

beg to say that on the 9th October cheque No 199 for $1500.00

in payment of teachers'salaries for September quarter last

was mailed from the Department. The cheque was cished on

the 17th October, and has since been returned by the bank

to the Department of Finance.

Your obedient servant.

F.D.M Lea

Secretary.

E.D. Cameron, Esqr,

 Clndian Supt

Erantford, Ont.
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